
JANGIPUR COLLEGE(MURSHIDABAD)

Notice No.875 Dt.10-08-2019

This is to notify to all concerned that the college shall remain closed on and from 12-08-19 to

15-08-19 because of Eid-Uz-Zuha,Rakshabandhan and lndependence Day.

However all staff are requested to come on 1,5/08/1,9 at 8 a.m. to celebrate lndependence
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